

May 27

June 3

June 10 TBA

TBA

TBA

Newsletter Date: May 27th, 2015

Volume 19 Issue 46

Upcoming Programs

Weekly Wake-up

May 27th, 2015 Front Door Greeters: Karin Mattern & Ev Boegh

Club Duties

Karın Mattern & Ev Boeg

Invocation:

Eileen Tatton
Introductions:
Nelson Allen

Rotary Minute: Rod Mont

50/50:

Dawne Anderson

Sgt @ Arms: Kris Rongve

June 3, 2015

Front Door Greeters: Wayne Peddie & Leanna Plug

Invocation:

Randall Taylor **Introductions:**

Ron Blank
Rotary Minute:

Terry Rogers

50/50:

Dawne Anderson

Sgt @ Arms: Dave Thompson

June 10th, 2015

Front Door Greeters: Terry Rogers & Kris Rongve

Invocation: Dave Thompson

Introductions: Jeff Boegel

Rotary Minute: Harry Stephan

50/50:

Patrick Maguire

Sgt @ Arms: Denise Davidson

NOTICES & NEWS

Just a Reminder—Interacts Battle of the Bands...

The Interact Club of Nanaimo's Battle of the Bands goes up this coming Saturday, May 30th at Diana Krall Plaza, from 1-6 pm.

Some Photos from the Candlelight Vigil for Nepal ...





Please send content and photos for the Weekly Wake-up to robbmowbray@telus.net

Club Birthdays

June 1 Donna Allen June 2 Bob Wall Club Anniversaries
May 29 Dawne & Brian Anderson

We gratefully acknowledge the financial support of the province of British Columbia
P.O. Box 37051, #38 - 3200 Island Hwy, Nanaimo, BC Canada, V9T 6N4 / Phone 250-741-9333
Rotary District 5020 / Club # 31160

Meeting Notes - May 20th, notes by Scott Bradford, photos by Donna Allen

Rotarians and Guests – today we welcomed guests Mike Garvie, guest of Graham and John Kirkhope son of Brian. Visiting Rotarians included Michael Procter, District Governor and Barry Sparkes, Asst Governor.

Karin provided a Rotary Minute – sharing her thoughts about the collective energy of the 5 clubs in Nanaimo. She mentioned the Nepal Vigil, the District conference, the 5-Club synergy, and all the great things that happen as a result. She encourage all Rotarians to sign up for the conference.

Michael Proctor spoke of changes to the Rotary grants. Highlighted was the exceptional reputation the Rotary Foundation has with fund disbursement (92% spent on projects). He also spoke of the importance of membership. Hemmentioned the growth in other areas of the world and how locally we need to ensure we are communicating the work of Rotary to our community to attract new members. He also spoke of the up-coming conference as a great way to promote Rotary.

Jeff took the opportunity to recognize Neil for his great work on the golf tourney, Patrick for a successful shredding event, and then promoted the next event, which is the poker event on June 13th. There is a need for ticket sales. Jeff also mentioned an open house party invite at his place for the weekend.

Ron recognized Kim Howland with some flowers in thanks for her support with his family.

Neil gave a wrap-up to the golf, stating somewhere close to \$14,000 was raised. He also mentioned he is looking for leadership in taking over the golf as he heads towards more responsibilities in Rotary. He also mentioned the Rotary Nine-and-Dine he is working on for August. More details to come.

Patrick updated us on the shredding event – the 6th and most successful to date. The day was jammed with no downtime. 400 boxes! And \$4,000 net raised. The Nanaimo Executive Association is interested in partnering for next year.

San spoke about the Sunday Vigil for Nepal and invited everyone out. He spoke about the 75 districts in Nepal and how half of them have been affected. Ken mentioned the International Service Committee is putting \$500 towards it as a kick-start, and that the 5-club meeting on international service was meeting as his house on Tuesday. May 30th is the mid-island meeting on international service.

Scott spoke of the need for Silly Boat volunteers. Contact him for help with committee work on selling-out the number of boats, day time volunteers, or joining the working committee.

Dawne gave a Salvation Army update – Harlem Dreams on May 29th at VIU for \$10. June 6th there is a pancake breakfast at Cameron Island and their Golf tourney on June 24th.

Birthdays - Nelson.

50/50 continues to build. No winner again.

June 3rd – volunteer lunch for the PARTY program.

Don thanked our District Governor for all his great work.

Go Rotary Go!!

Have a Great Week!

Rotary Club Meetings

Monday - Parksville, Bayside Inn, Noon

Tuesday – Nanaimo North, Frith-Radcliffe Auditorium, Kiwanis Village, 6:15 p.m.

Wednesday – Nanaimo Oceanside, 3rd Street Fieldhouse, 5 p.m.

Thursday – Lantzville – ABC Restaurant on Mary Ellen Drive, 7 a.m.

Friday - Nanaimo - Coast Bastion Inn, 12:15 p.m.

Rotary Contacts

Club President:

Don Bonner

Past President:

Randall Taylor

Vice President:

Dave Thompson

Club Secretary:

Neil Sorsdahl

Club Treasurer: Anna Jones

Club President Elect:

International Service Director:

Nelson Allen

Community Service Director:

Rod Mont

Youth Service Director:

Terry Rogers

Club Service Director:

Kristin Rongve

Bulletin Editor:

Robb Mowbray

Assistant Governor Area 4:

Barry Sparkes

District Governor 2014-2015:

Michael Procter

RI President 2014-15:

Gary C.K. Huang

Make-ups

To ensure that your make-up info is properly recorded, send any info on extra meetings attended, extra committee work, service projects, online work, etc. to Membership Chair, Denise Davidson at ddavidson@islandadjusters.com

Four Way Test

- 1. Is it the TRUTH?
- 2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?
- 3. Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?
- 4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?

